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Is your child due to start pre
school education in
September 20257

Come visit our school on our
OPEN DAY
Thursday 9th January 2025
2pm - 4pm or 5pm - 7pm
to view our excellent facilities and
find out what we can offer your child in their
pre school year.

For more information,
contact the school

on 02886764451




